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Dates for your 
Diary 

Parentsô Evening 
Parentsô Evening will take 
place on Tuesday 20th and 
Wednesday 21st October, 
2020.  
 
Scary Story Day 
On the last day of half-term, 
we will be holding a scary 
story day in school.  
During the day, the children 
will take part in different 
activities, based around a 
scary story in their 
classrooms.  
The day will finish with four 
different discos happening 
during the school day.  
 
Saying Goodbye 
On Tues 13th Mrs. D is 
visiting our school 
playground and on Wed 14th 
Mrs. Sharp is visiting our 
school playground. Mrs. D 
retired in March to travel the 
world (which unfortunately 
hasnôt happened yet) and 
Mrs. Sharp made the difficult 
decision that she couldnôt 
return in the current climate. 
We will be holding a short, 
outdoor farewell to each of 
them. Cards or presents can 
be passed to your childôs 
class teacher to give to them.  
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Headteacher's Message 
An important letter regarding Parentsô Evening has gone home with the children today. Parentsô 

Evening is a really important event in school, as it supports the learning happening in school. This is a 
new system that has been put in place due to the current situation so we appreciate your patience 

and understanding if any óhiccupsô occur.  

The Seedlings 
Our week started with us 

welcoming Mrs Comerford; our 
wonderful new Teaching 

Assistant. In English our focus 
has been on Beegu- a small, 
yellow alien who got lost on 
planet Earth. We got to know 
Beegu well and even 
interviewed her!   

In science Miss Knox taught us 
all about how materials can 
change shape; there was lots 
of bending, stretching, twisting 
and squashing going on!  

The Saplings 
We have had another action-packed week in 
Saplings Class. We really enjoyed learning about 
the animals of the rainforest in geography, as well 
as how to compare and order numbers in maths. 
The science lesson on changing states, where we 
looked at the properties of chocolate, seemed to 

be well received by the children too.   

The Oaks 
This week the Year 5 and 6 children began with 
Bikeability. For two days, the children worked with 
the instructors to pass their Bikeability tests.  

They did amazingly well and ALL the children passed 
with flying colours. The two instructors said the 

children were a joy to work with and listened well and 
showed a lot of respect during the activities. Well 

done The Oaks! 

The Acorns 
This week in the Acorns class we have been looking at how animals prepare for the 
colder months and why many animals hybernate. We have made bird feeders and 
used the story 'Leafman' as an inspiration for our Art work. We are enjoying some 
Oxford reading tree stories together focussing on initial sounds and how we blend 
sounds together to read short words. In Maths we have been sorting and counting 
objects. We have also enjoyed some super outdoor learning looking at the changes 
that Autumn brings and we have been planting some seeds in our growing area.  
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Hello Yellow Day 2020 
 

On Friday 9th October, we celebrated Hello Yellow Day in school to raise awareness of mental 
health in young people on World Mental Health Day.  
 
During the days activities, we focused as a school on 5 ways to well-being: 
¶ Connecting with others; 
¶ Being active; 
¶ Taking notice; 
¶ Keep learning; and 
¶ Giving to others.  
 
Throughout the day we tried to promote each of these area through the activities we completed.  

 
 


